
PORTAGE LA PRAIRIE
MANITOBA

Dec. 27th, 1956.,

Mr. Kermit Geary,
R. D. ", Box 298,
Walnutport,
Pennsylvania, U.S.A.

Dear Sir:

Many thanks for informing us on the reception of our new radio station.

We have been on the air since October 18th, 1956.

This letter is to verify the log that you sent to us, for December 15th, 1956.

We hope to hear foam you again, thanking you very much for writing,

Sincerely

Wayne Cmpbell

- Serving the -nut of Tacnitoha -Agriculture -


